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CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 

A big thank you to everyone that supported the school with our Christmas Bazaar either 
through sending in donations or coming along last Wednesday. It was great to see so many of you 
and the children had lots of fun.  Well done to all who won prizes!   

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

Next Friday 20th December is the last day of term.   Children can come to school on this day       
wearing Christmas / Festive jumpers.      

CHRISTMAS COFFEE MORNING 

Mrs Bassett will be holding a Christmas coffee morning this Thursday 12th December 
from 8.30am . Everyone is welcome, please come along for a drink and slice of cake! We may 
even play a game or two!  

 RECEPTION CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

The children in Reception will be performing the Nativity Star, Shine Star, tomorrow at 9.15 a.m. and 2.00 p.m.  We look 
forward to seeing parents and family members.  Thank you to all that have returned slips.  We do not issue tickets     
however have a list on the door.  Please remember that spaces are limited to two people per performance.  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

A reminder that all after school clubs have finished for this term except for Basketball which finishes this week.  If you 
would like your child to attend a club in the new year then please return the slip from the recent letter that came home.  
Places will be allocated during the first week back after the Christmas holidays.   

PANTOMIME PAYMENT 

A reminder that all pantomime payments need to be returned to school with the completed permission slip by Thursday 
this week.  Thank you 

STARTING SCHOOL FOR THE FIRST TIME 

Do you have a child who is due to start school in September 2020?  If you do then please complete the on-line            
application through Milton Keynes website by Wednesday 15th January 2020.   



Do ... Don’t ... 

 Keep your speed slow 

 Park further away from school to 
reduce congestion 

 Always let your child out of the 
vehicle 

 Check for pedestrians and         
cyclists before  opening the car 
door 

 Always set a good example for 
your child 

 Park in the designated spaces 

 Walk to school as much as     
possible  

 Be polite and courteous  

 Block the road  

 Park on the yellow zig-zag lines 

 Park on the pavement, across 
dropped curbs or driveways 

 Park opposite or within 10       
metres of a junction 

 Park where you will cause an     
inconvenience to other road     
users 

 Leave your vehicle with the        
engine running  

 Stop in the middle of the road to 
drop your child off 

Please help us to keep our school community safe.  If you are       
travelling to school by car please abide by the Do’s and Don’ts        
below.  There was another near miss last week!  


